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14th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

We’re proud to be supporting Neurodiversity Celebration Week 2024!  
Neurodiversity Celebration Week is a worldwide initiative that challenges 
stereotypes and misconceptions about neurological differences. 

As part of Neurodiversity Celebration Week, we are asking the children to 
come dressed in colours of the rainbow on Friday 22nd March. 

They can come dressed in multiple rainbow colours or in their favourite colour.   

 

Yours Sincerely,  

The SEN Team 


